
 

 

 

 

Thursday October 6, 2016 

 

ATTENTION BOATERS ON ROUND LAKE AND OAK LAKE 

 

The Crowe Valley Conservation Authority is advising residents on Round Lake and Oak Lake that water levels 

remain lower than normal for this time of year. As a result, residents should consider removing their boats 

early this fall.   Due to the hot, dry summer, Round Lake is currently 8 inches below its summer level regulated 

level and Oak Lake is 13 inches below its regulated summer level.  These lake will remain lower than average 

until a significant amount of precipitation is received. 

CVCA is also advising boaters/fishermen to use extreme caution while out on these lakes so their boats do not 

get damages from hidden rocks, shoals and other debris. 

CVCA staff will continue to monitor levels and flows daily.  If there are any questions or concerns, contact Tim 

Pidduck, CVCA General Manager or Neil McConkey, Water Resources Supervisor at 613-472-3137.   
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